
Scene
1
Panel

2
Dialog
138 FIEVEL
Mama! Papa! My draft 
card came! I?m going to 
Vietnam!

Action Notes
FIEVEL ENTERS excitedly 
waving a letter.

Scene
2
Panel

1
Dialog
139 FIEVEL?S MAMA Dear 
God...!

Scene
2
Panel

2
Dialog
140 TANYA MOUSEKEWITZ 
We have to send him to 
Canada!
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Caroline Hu 
STORYBOARDS 
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Scan for all my info



Scene
3
Panel

3
Dialog
Now it is time for you 
to return the favor in 
blood. Ideally, not 
yours.

Scene
4
Panel

1
Dialog
Give those Viet Cats 
hell, son!

Action Notes
Off Fievel?s hopeful 
face...

Scene
5
Panel

1
Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.
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Scene
2
Panel

3
Dialog
140 TANYA MOUSEKEWITZ 
We have to send him to 
Canada!

Scene
3
Panel

1

Scene
3
Panel

2
Dialog
Fievel, America has 
given us so much.
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Scene
3
Panel

3
Dialog
Now it is time for you 
to return the favor in 
blood. Ideally, not 
yours.

Scene
4
Panel

1
Dialog
Give those Viet Cats 
hell, son!

Action Notes
Off Fievel?s hopeful 
face...

Scene
5
Panel

1
Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.
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Scene
5_A

Panel
1

Scene
5_A

Panel
2

Scene
5_A

Panel
3
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Scene
5_A

Panel
4

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.

Scene
5_A

Panel
5

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.

Scene
5_A

Panel
6

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.
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Scene
5_A

Panel
4

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.

Scene
5_A

Panel
5

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.

Scene
5_A

Panel
6

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
A ?Gimme Shelter? 
soundalike plays as 
Fievel?s signature hat 
is removed, his head 
shaved.

1110 Gallon of Milk Page 211/255



Scene
6
Panel

1
Action Notes
EXT. BOOTCAMP - DAY
A uniformed Fievel 
marches in line with 
FIVE MOUSE CADETS.

Scene
6
Panel

2
Action Notes
EXT. BOOTCAMP - DAY
A uniformed Fievel 
marches in line with 
FIVE MOUSE CADETS.

Scene
6
Panel

3
Action Notes
EXT. BOOTCAMP - DAY
A uniformed Fievel 
marches in line with 
FIVE MOUSE CADETS.
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Scene
7
Panel

1
Dialog
142 MOUSE CADETS
THIS IS MY MOUSE-KET! 
THERE ARE MANY LIKE IT, 
BUT THIS ONE IS MINE!

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
DRILL SERGEANT RATMAN 
(rat resembling R. Lee 
Ermey) walks down a 
line of MOUSE CADETS 

reciting the rifle 
prayer.

Scene
7
Panel

2
Dialog
142 MOUSE CADETS
THIS IS MY MOUSE-KET! 
THERE ARE MANY LIKE IT, 
BUT THIS ONE IS MINE!

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
DRILL SERGEANT RATMAN 
(rat resembling R. Lee 
Ermey) walks down a 
line of MOUSE CADETS 
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Scene
7
Panel

1
Dialog
142 MOUSE CADETS
THIS IS MY MOUSE-KET! 
THERE ARE MANY LIKE IT, 
BUT THIS ONE IS MINE!

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
DRILL SERGEANT RATMAN 
(rat resembling R. Lee 
Ermey) walks down a 
line of MOUSE CADETS 

reciting the rifle 
prayer.

Scene
7
Panel

2
Dialog
142 MOUSE CADETS
THIS IS MY MOUSE-KET! 
THERE ARE MANY LIKE IT, 
BUT THIS ONE IS MINE!

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
DRILL SERGEANT RATMAN 
(rat resembling R. Lee 
Ermey) walks down a 
line of MOUSE CADETS 
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reciting the rifle 
prayer.

Scene
7
Panel

3
Dialog
143 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN WHY THE HELL ARE 
YOU CRYING, 
MOUSEKEWITZ?

Scene
7
Panel

4
Dialog
144 FIEVEL
Sir, I just miss my 
family, sir!
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Scene
8
Panel

1
Dialog
145 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN THE ARMY?S YOUR 
FAMILY NOW, RODENT! NOW 
DROP AND GIVE ME 
TWENTY!

Scene
8
Panel

2
Action Notes
Fievel struggles to do 
a push-up.

Scene
9
Panel

1
Action Notes
Fievel struggles to do 
a push-up.
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Scene
8
Panel

1
Dialog
145 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN THE ARMY?S YOUR 
FAMILY NOW, RODENT! NOW 
DROP AND GIVE ME 
TWENTY!

Scene
8
Panel

2
Action Notes
Fievel struggles to do 
a push-up.

Scene
9
Panel

1
Action Notes
Fievel struggles to do 
a push-up.

1110 Gallon of Milk Page 215/255



Scene
9
Panel

2
Action Notes
Fievel struggles to do 
a push-up.

Scene
9
Panel

3
Dialog
146 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN (CONT'D) I?VE 
SEEN CANCER MICE 
STRONGER THAN
YOU!

Scene
10

Panel
1

Dialog
147 FIEVEL
Hopefully we defeat the 
enemy soon so we can 
all go home.

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel talks to PRIVATE 
MOUSELY (a grizzled 
mouse) as they walk 
through the jungle with 
other MOUSE SOLDIERS.
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Scene
11

Panel
1

Dialog
147 FIEVEL
Hopefully we defeat the 
enemy soon so we can 
all go home.

Scene
11

Panel
2

Dialog
148 PRIVATE MOUSELY
Enemy? Look around, 
kid. There?s no enemy. 
America?s the enemy.

Scene
12

Panel
1

Dialog
148 PRIVATE MOUSELY
Enemy? Look around, 
kid. There?s no enemy. 
America?s the enemy.
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Scene
11

Panel
1

Dialog
147 FIEVEL
Hopefully we defeat the 
enemy soon so we can 
all go home.

Scene
11

Panel
2

Dialog
148 PRIVATE MOUSELY
Enemy? Look around, 
kid. There?s no enemy. 
America?s the enemy.

Scene
12

Panel
1

Dialog
148 PRIVATE MOUSELY
Enemy? Look around, 
kid. There?s no enemy. 
America?s the enemy.
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Scene
13

Panel
1

Dialog
149 FIEVEL
But America is a good 
country where there are 
no cats!

Scene
13

Panel
2

Dialog
150 PRIVATE MOUSELY
Then why the fuck are 
we out here?

Scene
13

Panel
3

Action Notes
Fievel?s EYES GROW WIDE 
in understanding.
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Scene
13

Panel
4

Action Notes
Fievel?s EYES GROW WIDE 
in understanding.

Scene
14

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - 
NIGHTFievel in his 
foxhole staring up at 
the FULL MOON in the 
sky.
Fievel in his foxhole 

staring up at the FULL 
MOON in the sky.
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Scene
13

Panel
4

Action Notes
Fievel?s EYES GROW WIDE 
in understanding.

Scene
14

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - 
NIGHTFievel in his 
foxhole staring up at 
the FULL MOON in the 
sky.
Fievel in his foxhole 

staring up at the FULL 
MOON in the sky.
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Scene
14_A

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Scene
14_A

Panel
2

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Scene
15

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...
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Scene
16

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Scene
17

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Scene
17

Panel
2

Action Notes
GUNFIRE!

1110 Gallon of Milk Page 221/255



Scene
16

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Scene
17

Panel
1

Dialog
151 FIEVEL (singing) 
Someplace/across the 
sea/under the moon of 
CHEESE...

Scene
17

Panel
2

Action Notes
GUNFIRE!
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Scene
17

Panel
3

Action Notes
GUNFIRE!

Scene
18

Panel
1

Dialog
152 PRIVATE MOUSELY
You gave up our 
position, asshole!

Scene
18

Panel
2
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Scene
18

Panel
3

Action Notes
Private Mousely gets 
SHOT IN THE HEAD!

Scene
18

Panel
4

Dialog
153 FIEVEL No!!!

Scene
19

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.
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Scene
18

Panel
3

Action Notes
Private Mousely gets 
SHOT IN THE HEAD!

Scene
18

Panel
4

Dialog
153 FIEVEL No!!!

Scene
19

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.
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Scene
19

Panel
2

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

Scene
20

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

Scene
20

Panel
2

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.
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Scene
20

Panel
3

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

Scene
21

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

Scene
21

Panel
2

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.
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Scene
20

Panel
3

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

Scene
21

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

Scene
21

Panel
2

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.
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Scene
22

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively MACHINE GUNS the VIET CATS 
(cats in Viet Cong uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled bodies.

Scene
23

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.

1110 Gallon of Milk Page 226/255



Scene
22

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively MACHINE GUNS the VIET CATS 
(cats in Viet Cong uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled bodies.

Scene
23

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel instinctively 
MACHINE GUNS the VIET 
CATS (cats in Viet Cong 
uniforms). He stares in 
horror at their mangled 
bodies.
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Scene
24

Panel
1

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
Drill Sergeant Ratman 
pins a medal on 
Fievel?s uniform.

Scene
24

Panel
2

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
Drill Sergeant Ratman 
pins a medal on 
Fievel?s uniform.

Scene
24

Panel
3

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
Drill Sergeant Ratman 
pins a medal on 
Fievel?s uniform.
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Scene
25

Panel
1

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
Drill Sergeant Ratman 
pins a medal on 
Fievel?s uniform.

Scene
25

Panel
2

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
Drill Sergeant Ratman 
pins a medal on 
Fievel?s uniform.

Scene
25

Panel
3

Dialog
154 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN
I underestimated you, 
Mousekewitz. You?re a 
goddamn hero!

Action Notes
INT. ARMY BARRACKS - 
DAY
Drill Sergeant Ratman 
pins a medal on 
Fievel?s uniform.
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Scene
26

Panel
1

Dialog
155 FIEVEL
But sir... I killed all 
those cats.

Scene
27

Panel
1

Dialog
156 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN Son, you were 
born to kill cats.

Scene
28

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
26

Panel
1

Dialog
155 FIEVEL
But sir... I killed all 
those cats.

Scene
27

Panel
1

Dialog
156 DRILL SERGEANT 
RATMAN Son, you were 
born to kill cats.

Scene
28

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
28

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
29

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
29_A

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
29_A

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
29_A

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
30

Panel
3

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
4

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
5

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
30

Panel
3

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
4

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
30

Panel
5

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
31

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
31

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
31

Panel
3

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.
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Scene
32

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
32

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
33

Panel
1

Dialog
157 MOUSE SOLDIER
Want a hit? It?s 
catnip. Makes you see 
things.

Action Notes
INT. FOXHOLE - DAY
A STONED MOUSE SOLDIER 
passes Fievel a pipe.
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Scene
32

Panel
1

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
32

Panel
2

Action Notes
EXT. JUNGLE - DAY 
Fievel in a helmet that 
says ?BORN TO KILL 
CATS? killing VIET CATS 
in various ways: 
shooting, stabbing, 
flame-throwing.

Scene
33

Panel
1

Dialog
157 MOUSE SOLDIER
Want a hit? It?s 
catnip. Makes you see 
things.

Action Notes
INT. FOXHOLE - DAY
A STONED MOUSE SOLDIER 
passes Fievel a pipe.
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Scene
33

Panel
2

Dialog
157 MOUSE SOLDIER
Want a hit? It?s 
catnip. Makes you see 
things.

Scene
33

Panel
3

Action Notes
Fievel takes a hit. 
HALLUCINATIONS FLY BY:

Scene
34

Panel
1

Action Notes
Fievel takes a hit. 
HALLUCINATIONS FLY BY:
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